
 
 

DATE:  February 27, 2024 

TO:  Prospective Respondents  

FROM:  Breanna Pierce, Procurement Specialist   

SUBJECT: Addendum 1 to Quote Request 39405 – Supply and Place Sod on L74N and L74W Levees 

As a result of a recent inquiry, the following clarification/change is provided for your information. Please 
make all appropriate changes to your quote documents. 

1. The time and date for the submittal of responses remains the same: 2:00 p.m. Tuesday, March 12, 2024. 

2. Question: Is there any way to add rock to these inline at the weirs? Fully loaded and possibly empty 
tractor trailer will not be able to travel past these, or do we price for additional equipment and labor to 
get sod to the installed location? 
Answer: The district is currently regrading this levee and intends to reslope the access to and from the 
weirs such that a tractor trailer can travel across.  No additional equipment or labor should be necessary.  

NOTE: Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in your submittal. 

If you have any questions regarding this addendum, contact Breanna Pierce at (386) 643-1168 or via email at 
bpierce@sjrwmd.com. 


